
Primary school place – you must apply now 

If your child was born on or between 1 September 2017 and 

31 August 2018, you need to apply for a primary school place now. 

You must still apply even if your child already attends a nursery 

attached to the school. 

Deadline for applications is 15 January 2022.

Apply online at 
www.oxfordshire.gov.uk/ 

primaryadmissions 

– it’s quick, easy and secure. 

You can get free access to the internet at 

many of our libraries and children’s centres 

– ask for details at your local facility.

For help and information: 

Web: www.oxfordshire.gov.uk/primaryadmissions 

Email: admissions.schools@oxfordshire.gov.uk 

Tel: 0345 241 2487

Deadline for 
applications  

is 15 January 2022
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